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Project Name: Southeast Frozen Foods

Final Construction Plans for Review

POD – 32 – 98  

Date Received by Public Works: September 1, 2010

Date Comments Complete: September 13, 2010


The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the Final Construction Plans for POD – 32 – 98 – Southeast Frozen Foods and has the additional/outstanding comment that needs to be addressed prior to the signature process:

1. Guardrail or other accepted vehicular protection is required along all the proposed drive aisles and parking where 7.5 feet wide graded 6:1 or flatter shelf from face of curb is not provided. The location of the guardrail or other accepted vehicular protection needs to be shown on the plans.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Assistant Traffic Engineer
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